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From December 2022, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2023-24 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the minimum single and 
time-varying feed-in tariff rates do you consider are appropriate? 

We should get the same rate that we are charged 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 

We should be rewarded for having spent money on Solar Power now ending up with a reduced 

tariff every year lining the pockets of the electricity companies 

 

For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative methodologies should 
we consider? 

Consider the consumer 
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